Blanco-Pedernales Groundwater Conservation District

601 West Main, P.O. Box 1516,  Johnson City, Texas 78636    (830) 868-9196    FAX (830) 868-0376

manager@blancocountygroundwater.org

Groundwater Management Area # 9 Joint Planning Meeting
Monday, May 10, 2010   10:00 a.m.

Notice is given that one or more members of the Board of Directors and/or their designated representatives and/or Staff of the Blanco-Pedernales Groundwater Conservation District will attend a meeting of Groundwater Conservation Districts which are located within the State of Texas Groundwater Management Area #9 for purposes of discussing and/or conducting joint planning in compliance with the requirements of HB 1763, which was passed during the 2005 Texas Legislative Session.  This meeting will be held at the Upper Guadalupe River Authority Auditorium, located at 125 Lehmann Dr. Kerrville, Texas on Monday, May 10, 2010 at 10:00 a.m. for the following purposes:

Agenda

1.
Call to Order.

2.
Introduction of Member District Representatives and other meeting attendees.

3.
Discussion on recent TWDB GAM Runs and briefing by Bill Hutchison, TWDB.

4.
Update on Ongoing Coordination with GMA 7 on Ellenberger and Hickory Aquifers in Blanco County (Ron Fieseler).

5.
Briefing on Draft Hill Country 2009 Synoptic Water Level Report (Brian Hunt, Doug Wierman).

6.
Update on USGS Hill Country Trinity Project meetings with GCDs.

7.
Briefing on Hydrogeological Atlas/Folio Project being conducted by BS/EACD, HTGCD, and BPGCD (Brian Hunt).

8.
Consideration of GMA 9 Designated Speakers.
9.
Consider future GMA 9 Meetings, and the locations, dates, and times to hold Public Meetings to receive public input on proposed DFCs and recent GAM Runs.

10.
Adjournment.

Posted on the Front Door of the District Office, 601 West Main, Johnson City, Texas, and at the Blanco County Courthouse, Johnson City, Texas, on this, the________ day of _________________ 2010, at _________ a.m. / p.m.

General Manager, Blanco-Pedernales Groundwater Conservation District

The Blanco-Pedernales Groundwater Conservation District is committed to compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).  Reasonable accommodations and equal opportunity for effective communications will be provided upon request.  Please contact the District office at 830-868-9196 at least 24 hours in advance if accommodation is needed.

